

April 4, 2022

Ms. Carleen Thomas Chancellor Emily Carr University of Art + Design 520 East 1st Avenue Vancouver, BC V5T 0H2

Dear Ms. Thomas,

On behalf of the Chancellor and the Board of Governors of the University of Sudbury, I wish to extend our congratulations on the occasion of your Installation as Chancellor of the Emily Carr University of Art + Design.

Although prior commitments preclude my attending the installation in May, I trust that you will find this new challenge rewarding and wish you every success in your new role.

Sincerely,

Dr. Serge Miville

President and Vice-Chancellor



Le Conseil de gouvernance et le Sénat de l'Université de Sudbury adressent leurs voeux de salutations à

## Carleen Monnas

Chancelière de l'Université des arts et du design Emily Carr à l'occasion de son installation dans ses fonctions de

ce 11e jour du mois de mai 2022

Serge Miville, Ph. D.

Recteur et vice-chancelier

